
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK 
NO. 20-18 

REGISTRATION PROCESS FOR 
NOVEMBER 14, 2020 FALL FEDERAL BAR EXAMINATION 

The registration process for the November 14, 2020 Federal Bar Examination 

will begin on Monday August 24, 2020. In consideration for the health and safety 

of applicants, Court staff and the public during the COVID19 pandemic, interested 

applicants may submit their application (in paper form or online version), along with 

a Good Standing Certificate and FBE fee payment ONLY via regular mail to the 

following address: 

US DISTRICT COURT CLERKS OFFICE 
ATT. CASHIER SECTION 

150 AVE CARLOS CHARDON STE 150 
SAN JUAN PR 00918-1767 

The Clerks Office’s Intake and Cashier staff will not be accepting or 

processing in person applications for the November 14, 2020 FBE. Once 

registration reaches the maximum number of available spaces, no additional 

applications will be accepted. 

https://www.prd.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/documents/75/application_to_take_examination.pdf
https://www.prd.uscourts.gov/bar_admission_form
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For updated information on the November 14, 2020 Federal Bar Exam, 

including exam requirements and deadlines, interested applicants can visit the 

USDCPR’s website (www.prd.uscourts.gov) or the USDCPR’s Twitter account 

(@USCourtsPRD).      

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 21st day of August 2020. 

 

      
MARIA ANTONGIORGI, ESQ. 
CLERK OF COURT 

      
c:     www.prd.uscourts.gov 
        @USCourtsPRD 

http://www.prd.uscourts.gov/
https://twitter.com/USCourtsPRD
http://www.prd.uscourts.gov/
https://twitter.com/USCourtsPRD

